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I have been busy trying to make the Paper Safe postage spending as cheaply as can be.  
The cost for mailing these has increased.   
 
We are requesting that if you wish to have the Paper Safe, that you make a donation for 
the postage to our fundraising foundation, the National Foundation for Veterans and 
Families.  If you make this donation you should identify that this is for AVVA-Paper 
Safe.  The foundation address is: 
 

NFVF 
Attention Susan Price, Treasurer 

792 Finn Drive 
Chattanooga, TN  37412 

 
If you would like more information on receiving the Paper Safe, please contact me at 
585-247-2098 (leave a message please) or by email at Switzer3@frontiernet.net 
 
Thank you. 


